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Edgerton Fire Protection District Commission 

The board met Thursday, March 18, 1993 and was called to order 
by President Jim Linsley, also present was Cliff Swann, Robert 
Hellendrung, Jim Rusch, David Viney and Dorothy Gunderson. 

Ambulance- Scott Moran was present for discussion. He said the 
other ambulance he had here in the past was mainly for transfers 
and Fort does the transfer presently. The call volume is down by 
approx. 100 calls in 1991 there was 335 and 1992 was 231. Ona 
resue basis in 1992 8 calls needed 2 ambulances. He brought a 
copy of the mutual aid contract. It is very outdated. He feels 

a contract should be drafted. He was also concerned about staffing 
for a second ambulance. For all special events another ambulance 
would be here. Discussion followed about housing a second ambulance 

because they both would be regular sized and not van sized as before 

they both would not fit the present location. Discussion followed 
about using one bay of the old fire station next door. Dorothy will 
check with the City Council to see if this is possible without a 

charge on a temporary basis. 

Mark Backes thanked Scott Moran for the first aid kit for the 

fire station, he donated. 

Cliff Swann filled out the tax exemption report and Dorothy 
delivered it to City Hall to get the property off the tax roll. 

Hellendrung/Viney motion to pay all bills except Magill's, 
passed 6/0. Magill needs to finish many items yet. 

Cliff Swann requested th epopulation of each township. He 
needs this as soon as possible. 

Mark Backes wondered if each member of the board wanted the 

fire eall reports he had sent to him in the past. It is not 
necessary as the information would be available at the station. 

Next meeting is April 1, at 7:00. Gunderson/Rusch motion 

to adjourn:carried 6/0 

Respectfully submitted 
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